
CITY OF CUPERTINO 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
MUNICIPAL CODE AMENDMENTS, CHAPTER 5.50 OF TITLE 5 (BUSINESS 
LICENSES AND REGULATIONS), ADOPTING NEW POLICIES TO REGULATE THE 
SALE OF TOBACCO 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that at their regular meeting on Tuesday, February 4, 2020 at 
6:45 p.m., the City Council of the City of Cupertino will conduct a public hearing to 
consider  Municipal Code Amendments to the Cupertino Municipal Code, Repealing and 
replacing Cupertino Municipal Code Chapter 5.50 of Title 5 (Business Licenses and 
Regulations), adopting new policies to regulate the sale of tobacco, such as prohibiting the sale 
or distribution of electronic cigarette products, extending the look back period for permit 
suspensions from 24 months to 60 months, requiring a minimum age for individuals selling 
tobacco products, and amending the administrative appeal process for permit violations. 
Location: citywide. Environmental Recommendation: Categorically Exempt. The project is 
categorically exempt as there is no potential for this action to cause a significant effect on the 
environment and/or any project would be exempt under relevant provisions of CEQA guidelines, 
Section 15061(b)(3). For additional information about the project, please contact Assistant to the 
City Manager Katy Nomura at (408) 777-4844 or katyn@cupertino.org. If you wish to challenge 
the City Council’s action in court, you may be limited to raising only those issues you or 
someone else raised at the public hearing described in this notice, or in written correspondence 
delivered to the City of Cupertino City Hall, 10300 Torre Avenue, Cupertino, CA 95014 at, or 
prior to the public hearing. Persons needing special assistance to attend the meeting under the 
Americans with Disabilities Act should call at least 48 hours prior to the public meetings to 
ensure their needs can be appropriately accommodated. IMPORTANT NOTICE: Please be 
advised that pursuant to Cupertino Municipal Code 2.08.100 written communications sent to the 
Cupertino City Council, Commissioners or City staff concerning a matter on the agenda are 
included as supplemental material to the agendized item. These written communications are 
accessible to the public through the City’s website and kept in packet archives. You are hereby 
admonished not to include any personal or private information in written communications to the 
City that you do not wish to make public; doing so shall constitute a waiver of any privacy rights 
you may have on the information provided to the City. Please check the website or call the City 
Clerk’s Office at (408) 777-3223 prior to the meeting for updated information in the event of 
changes to the schedule.   
 
/S/KIRSTEN SQUARCIA 
CITY CLERK  
CITY OF CUPERTINO 
PUBLISH 1/24/20 
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